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NOTIFICATION OF WORKS 

Road Restoration Works 

As part of Council's commitment to provide ongoing investment in its road network and to deliver an 
accessible and serviced region, Council will be undertaking restoration works on various sections of 
sealed and unsealed roads across our region. 

Council has secured jointly-funded Commonwealth-State Disaster Recovery Funding Arrangements 
(DRFA) to improve an approximate 4.5 km section of Teviotville Road, Kalbar. The total project cost of 
$3,124,453.00 is jointly funded by Council and DRFA funding program.   

When will it happen? 

Works are scheduled to commence late April 2023 and are expected to take four (4) months to 
complete, weather and conditions permitting. Works will generally occur between 6:00am and 6:00pm, 
Monday to Saturday. 

Where will it happen? 

Works will occur on Teviotville Road for approximately 4.5 kilometres. The restoration works will 
commence from the Haag Road and Hoya Road intersection and travel in a westerly direction to the 
intersection of Old Kalbar Road and Teviotville Road.  Please refer to the next page to view the location 
of these works on the map. 

What can I expect? 

Residents will experience road closures, reduced speed limits and traffic detours around the restoration 
works for each section, allowing the construction crews to undertake their work, safely and efficiently. 

Property access will be maintained throughout the works to ensure minimal delays are experienced to 
local residents and businesses. 

Every attempt has been made to minimise disruptions to the travelling public, however, given the nature 
of planned construction activities, some sections of the work area will be closed during work hours to 
allow our crews to undertake these works safely. Advanced communication of the closure dates will be 
made (as a minimum) available on site via Variable Message Boards and Council's website outlining 
these planned closure details. 

Construction plant and personnel will be active in these areas during construction working hours. 
Roadwork signage and traffic controllers will be in place to guide motorists and pedestrians safely 
through and/or around the construction site.  
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Council acknowledges there will be inconvenience to local residents, business owners, pedestrians and 
motorists while these works are being undertaken. Your patience and understanding is appreciated. 

Questions? 

Any enquiries regarding the works should be directed to Council on (07) 5540 5111 or by email to 
mail@scenicrim.qld.gov.au quoting 'Teviotville Road Restoration Works'. 

Map of Restoration Works Area 
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Location of restoration works 

 
 
 

Assistance for this project has been provided through the jointly-funded Commonwealth-State 
Disaster Recovery Funding Arrangements.
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